Bulphan Church of England Academy
Fen Lane, Bulphan, Essex. RM14 3RL

Executive Headteacher: Miss S. Finch BUIphan

Head of School: Miss E. Taylor Church of England Academy
Telephone: (01375) 891220
Email: admin.bulphan@dcvst.org

Friday 11t March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

School trips are a fantastic experience for children, who get to explore different places with their
peers outside of the school grounds. With this in mind, we would like to take children in Years
2,3 and 4 to the Natural History Museum.

The trip is planned for Thursday 5t May. The coach will be leaving at 9am. Please ensure your
child is in school by 8:45am and children will return to school at 4pm. We will constantly liaise
with school and if there are any delays, we will inform you as soon as possible. Children must
wear full school uniform on the trip. Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch with them.
This cannot contain nut products, chocolate bars or fizzy drinks. If your child is in Year 2 or is
entitled to free school meals, please contact admin.bulphan@dcvst.org if you would like the
school to provide a packed lunch by Friday 22" April.

The cost of the trip is £15 per child. | am obliged by law to inform you that you are under no
obligation to make the requested contribution. Your child will not be treated differently from the
others if you choose not to contribute. However, if a significant number of parents choose not to
contribute we may need to cancel this trip. If you do not wish to, or if you are unable to
contribute please can you inform myself or Mrs Turnnidge in the office. Payment and permission
are available now through www.schoolmoney.co.uk and the deadline is Friday 29t April.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Taylor
Head of School

‘God’s word is a lamp to guide our feet and a light for our path’
Inspired by Psalm 119:105

Bulphan C of E Academy fully complies with information legislation. For the full details on how we use your personal information please visit
https://www.bulphanprimary.thurrock.sch.uk/privacy-notices/ or call 01375 891220 if you are unable to access the internet
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